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Grade 6 Families please join us for 

Roy H. Crosby’s 

Grade 6 Virtual Farewell 
Tuesday, June 23rd 

At 1:00 pm 

 

We welcome all Grade 6 students 
and their families to join us for 

Roy H. Crosby’s 1st Virtual  
Grade 6 Farewell! 

 
The Crosby staff would like to 

recognize and celebrate this very 
special time in our Grade 6 

students’ lives as they transition 
to Grade 7! Access to this event 
will be through each student’s 
school Google Account where a 
link will be shared on Tuesday. 

 
We look forward to celebrating 
this occasion with you virtually! 

 

News from the Office 
                           As summer is upon us, it is important to    
                        reflect on the unprecedented events that have   
                       been thrust upon us these last few months. As   
                    we are globally experiencing a widespread    
              pandemic, we continue to be grateful for all the 

frontline workers who have been valiantly supporting our 
community members that have been affected by this terrible 
virus. Our thoughts are with those who have lost loved ones. 

Although the school opening for the fall is still uncertain, 
we will look to our Public Health officials and the Ministry to 
provide guidance as we reconnect with our students and their 
families in September. Thank you to all our families for the 
incredible patience, flexibility and support they have given our 
school in helping to launch YRDSB’s first ever on-line learning 
platform. We understand how challenging this transition has been 
as each of our families and staff likewise dealt with new realities 
within their homes. We are so appreciative of your understanding. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our School 
Council, under the leadership of our co-chairs Tina Bravos and 
Grace Ng, for their unwavering commitment over the school year. 
We are also so thankful to families who have volunteered their 
time to help support students through our various initiatives. Roy 
H. Crosby is so fortunate to have the support of the families who 
make Crosby a special place that we are so lucky to be a part of! 

June is also a time for farewells, and we would like to 
extend best wishes and immense appreciation for the following 
outstanding staff members who will be moving on in the fall: Ms. 
Nikolovski, Ms. Grigorakis and Ms. Papadatos. On behalf of the staff 
at Roy H. Crosby Public School, we wish all our families a safe and 
relaxing summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Di Stefano 


